
JULY 2016

Student News & Achievements 
~ Congratulations to…. 

• The Class of 2017 on presenting their Capstone projects and receiving their white coats! Good 
luck in the clinic this year!  

• The Class of 2018 on choosing their clinical rotations last month! 
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• Amber Penna (’17) who hiked Mt. Whitney in 1 day! 
• The new Student Interest Group leaders from the Class 

of 2018:  

• Global Health - Hina Javed, Kira Battle, and Annie Daorai  
• Military - Zach Tally, Brad Swanson, and Rachael Nobbs 
• Humanities - Sally Dunn 
• DPT United - Amanda Beaty, Kira Battle  
• Neuro/Geriatrics - Amy Arnette, Anne Gross, Amanda Beaty 
• Pediatrics - Lorraine Schrand, Zach Tally, Anna Waynick 
• Sports - Katherine Fischer, Merritt Walker 
• Inpatient/Acute Care - Kaitlin Coughlin, Gaby Perez 
• Advocacy - Anne Gross, Marrion Kalafut 
• Prosthetics/Orthotics - Laura Boetefeur, Lauren Vicik 
• Women’s Health - Jen Volo, Valerie Adams 
• Prevention - Brad Swanson, Michael Sola, Christina Jaimes, 

Colin Wiest  
• Education - Merritt Walker, Christina Cromwell 

• Samantha Wood (’18) on her new job at Wilson Recreation 
Center as a fitness instructor! 

• Marina Rinzler (’18) on passing her certification to become 
a Personal Trainer!  

• Brad Swanson (’18) who was recently elected to serve as 
Secretary for the American College of Lifestyle Medicine 
Professionals in Training Executive Board! 

• Colin Wiest (’18) and Hannah Jasurda (’17) who passed 
their CSCS exams!  

• Thanks to all who participated in PT Olympics; Our program 
raised over $1,000 for Bridge II Sports! 

Student Opportunities 
• Friesen Physio Fitness Summit - August 27, 2016 (PNC 

Arena) - details in postcard in email from Dr. Cook  

• Keep your eyes out for emails on continuing volunteer 
opportunities from our Service/Philanthropy chairs, as well 
as TROSA opportunities! 

Announcements 
• Norwegian students (Maren Nielsen Hole and Anna 

Aarsland Forsberg) will be arriving to Durham on August 18/19 
and will be here throughout the Fall semester!  

• If you are interested in the Guatemala Service Trip, the initial 
meeting is Wednesday, July 20 in the TC at 10 AM!
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Important 
Dates: 

• August 15, 2016: Class 
of 2019 Orientation begins 

• August 22, 2016: 
Session 4 begins for Class of 
2018 

• September 16-18 
Duke Basketball Campout 

• October 13-15: NCPTA 
Fall Conference in 
Greensboro  
• for more info visit: http://

www.ncpt.org/ncpta-
conference

If you have any news or 
updates, please send 
them my way at 
nicole.panis@duke.edu! 
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